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Kia ora  
 
Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 (the Act), received on 3 June 2022. As per my letter to you on 4 July 2022 we advised that 
your request had been granted.  You have requested the following information: 

• How much has Wellington City Council spent on temporary traffic management each year 
for the past five years. 
 

Wellington City Council has granted your request for information. However please note that this 
information is only for the Maintenance and Street Light Contracts for Transport only.  Some other 
activities may use temporary traffic management however we are unable to identify this 
information accurately from our financial data. This is estimated to be a small impact on the overall  
amounts noted below.    
 

Wellington City Council’s Spend on Temporary Traffic Management plans 
Year Total 
2018 $820,271.96 
2019  $1,039,431.97 
2020  $1,231,922.37 
2021  $1,298,738.17 
2022 (to May 2022):  $683,614.62 

Notes 
Data excludes GST. 
 
Right of review  
If you are not satisfied with the Council’s response, you may request the Office of the Ombudsman 
to investigate the Council’s decision. Further information is available on the Ombudsman website, 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Please note, we may proactively release our response to your request with your personal 
information removed. 
 
Thank you again for your request, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Asha Harry 
Official Information 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



